



COC Back in Session

A Call for Offerings...



"And the God of all grace, who called you to his eternal glory in Christ, after you have suffered a little while, will himself restore you and make you strong, firm and steadfast." 1 Peter 5:10

A Message from COC Director, Pastor Marshick

We are entering into our third year; wow, how God has brought us back (1 Peter 5:10). COC is coming back in session every week and we have enjoyed two years of great testimonials and children's lives being transformed by the Gospel of Jesus Christ! We have thus far provided over 1000 meals, lots of clothing, toys at Christmas, and turkeys during Thanksgiving. We are grateful for all that God is doing and the faith, hope, and love flowing into the lives of these children. The greatest gift we bring weekly is The Love of God in us and through us. Joining our COC Team going forward will be Eileen O'Brien and the future Mrs. Sabrina Priebe, two women who are passionate for the Lord and his ministry. Our Team is growing and our vision is being accomplished through our faithful God.

With all that said, unfortunately this summer we have had some difficulties with all the shuttle and van repairs, and a small number of donations. We have not been able to pick up the kids as much as we wanted to.

We need God's supernatural provisions in order to be ready to fight the enemy and go into his turf: pulling these kids out of these food poor neighborhoods filled with drugs, gangs, and violence where the kids live.

Please pray and sow for the harvest this year will be greater than last year! Help us reach another child for Christ, for what else is there?

With Love, Pastor Tim



A Message from COC Board President, Steve Iovino

Blessings to All,

I think many of us will agree that the church is under attack. The enemy seeks to destroy The Church along with a ministry where little children are picked up and taught the Bible. But we are victorious through Christ and know that COC has been successful and will continue to be successful as long as the Lord blesses it.

Sadly, a detrimental outcome of COVID was bringing one of our main fundraisers of COC, the Quilter's Luncheon, to an end. However, Pastor Tim has started a new and rather fun way to raise extra funds. He will bring his team to your church and cook a great dinner, and all he asks in return is to present the ministry of COC to all in attendance. Please consider booking a banquet at your church with Pastor Tim and his team. You may contact him at the number listed below if you are interested.

The children of COC are so important. They need to know Jesus. We need your help to share your newsletter, ask your church for a banquet, and help us continue picking up the little children. Thank you so much for your consideration and continued support.

With Many Thanks,

Steve Iovino, Board President

Christian Outreach

Contact Pastor Tim Marshick to see how you can help with this ministry!

www.christianoutreach.com

727-723-5756